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Office of the Attorney General

State of South Carolina
December 14, 1973

*1  Mr. Oscar P. Butler, Jr.
Dean of Students
South Carolina State College
Orangeburg, South Carolina 29115

Dear Dean Butler:
Thank you for your letter of December 12, 1973, enclosing a proposed curriculum for the establishment of an academic minor
in criminal justice at South Carolina State College. You inquire, if such a program becomes a reality, whether we would be
receptive to having an enrollee intern program to provide on-the-job training as to the role of this agency and its expectations.

I would enthusiastically recommend such an intern program in this Office. The establishment of the academic program
contemplated would, in my opinion, serve a most useful purpose and the utilization of an intern program would be a benefit
not only to this agency, but to others involved in criminal justice.

With best wishes of the Holiday Season,
 Very truly yours,

Daniel R. McLeod
Attorney General
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